
 

National Task Force on Election 
Crises Statement on Shooting of 
Charlie Kirk  
 
“The National Task Force on Election Crises unequivocally condemns the attack 
that killed political activist Charlie Kirk. There is no place for violence in 
American politics, and we must unite around everyone’s right to participate in 
public discourse and our democracy without fear. Our thoughts and condolences 
are with Mr. Kirk’s family and all the students and witnesses to this brutal 
tragedy.” 
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